
Weekly Newsletter  

Kingsbarns Primary School 

Week Beginning  

10th February 
 

Monday 

Plastics workshop follow up — P4-7. 
 

Tuesday 

Drop & Read. 
  

Wednesday 

In Service Day — school closed to 
pupils. 
 

Thursday & Friday 

Half Term holiday — school closed 
to pupils and staff. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Please see a link below to a  

website detailing support with  

the cost of living 

https://our.fife.scot/gethelp 

  

We will have a ‘Welcome        

Assembly’ on the first week 

back,  and this will be confirmed 

in the new school year on what 

day assemblies will be. Please 

keep an eye out for any updates 

and communications for that. 

Week Beginning — 18th 
August 

Monday 

Inservice day—school closed  

Tuesday  

Inservice Day—School closed 

Wednesday  

WELCOME BACK! School re-
opens for Term 1  (09.00am) 

 

Please note that school lunches 
for P6-7’s are increasing to 
£2.60 from August 2025 from 
Term 1. P1-P5 School lunches 
will remain free. 

Milk will be increasing too in 
Term 2, October 2025 to 
0.27p per day. We will send 
out reminders for milk nearer 
the time.  

We hope everyone has a wonderful 
Summer holiday filled with so many 
memories and so much joy. We look 
forward to welcoming you all back on 
the 20th August, and wish all of our 
leavers good luck for their future 
adventures.  


